
As part of our current ECO focus on Waste we are 

introducing Waste Free Wednesdays to reduce 

our use of single use materials and encourage sustainable 

choices within our school community.  

Every Wednesday we would ask that your child’s lunch 

contain as few items as possible that must be thrown 

away. Ideally, your child’s lunch will only contain items that 

will be eaten, composted or recycled.  

Reusable containers are a handy way to pack a waste-

free lunch. They also make it easy to buy food and drink in 

bulk which can save money over time.  

We are really excited for you to join with us in this new 

initiative and to make a positive impact on our 

environment!  

Many thanks.The pupils of the H.P.S ECO Committee  

& Mrs McKeown 


